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Subject: FW: Mel's Lane Development

From: Laura Raponi < -
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2022 6:55 PM
To: *Clerks Division <clerks@georgina.ca>

Subject: Mel's Lane Development

We are writing to you as we are concerned about the development behind our home regarding the
development of Mel’s Lane. We are under the understanding that the back of our property line was deemed
Lake Simcoe Conservation Authority. We are concerned that this development will cause damages to the
water shed. We did not see any buffer zone identified on the plans. We assume that the existing trees will be
cut down. We would like to maintain a buffer zone between our property and the new planned development
since these trees have been there since we moved in the spring of 1993.

Please consider our concerns at the upcoming meeting.
Sincerely,

Laura and Peter Raponi




